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San Jose, CA - Have you ever considered serving on the Board of Directors for a nonprofit
organization?    If yes, you need to apply for the Latino Board Leadership Academy (LBLA). Over its seven
year history the LBLA has graduated 343 Fellows and  over  75% have been appointed to  nonprofit  boards
of directors.
 In  partnership with the Center for Excellence in Nonprofits ;  CompassPoint ;  Notre Dame de Namur
University  ; and the  University of Phoenix; our Foundation is pleased to announce that we are accepting
applications for our San Mateo County Latino Board Leadership Academy.
 

The LBLA is a comprehensive program designed to recruit, train, and assist in placing Latinos on nonprofit
boards whose missions best match their personal interests.

Please click here for an application and full description of the LBLA. 

The deadline for applications is 5:00 p.m. (PST) Friday, June 1, 2018.

WHAT   : Announcing the San Mateo County Latino Board Leadership Academy
WHEN   : 2018-05-04 15:34:35
WHERE :

CONTACT:

office@hfsv.org

The Hispanic Foundation of Silicon Valley, 1922 The Alameda, Suite 217, San Jose, CA 95126 
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